BOARD OF MAYOR AND ALDERMEN
RECONVENED WORK SESSION

JUNE 12, 2024

The Board of Mayor and Aldermen (BMA) met in a Reconvened Budget Work
Session on Wednesday, June 12, 2024 at 6:30 p.m., at Town Hall, 123 Boone Street,
Jonesborough, TN.

Mayor Vest called the meeting to order. Upon call of the roll those present were:
Mayor Chuck Vest, Alderman Virginia Causey, Alderman Terry Countermine, Alderman
Adam Dickson, and Alderman Kelly Wolfe. Also present were: Town Administrator
Glenn Rosenoff, Town Recorder Janet Jennings, and Operations Manager Craig Ford.

The purpose of the Work Session was discussion of the FY24-25 Budget for the
General, Drug, Solid Waste, and Water/Sewer funds. The following Supervisors
presented their budget requests to the BMA: Senior Center Director Mary Regen, Utility
Manager Kevin Brobeck, Wastewater Director Cobern Rasnick, Police Chief Matt Rice,
and Tourism and Main Street Director Cameo Waters.

With no formal action acted upon and there being no further business for
discussion, Mayor Vest adjourned the work session.
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